
 

<TRANSLATION>                         

July 31, 2023 

Company Name  Nissan Motor Co., Ltd. 

Code No.    7201 

Inquiry             IR Department 

(TEL 045-523-5523) 

 

(Correction) Correction of Disclosure regarding “Disposal of Treasury Stock as 

Post-Vesting Allotment Type Stock-Based Compensation (FY2021 Second RSU)” 

and “Disposal of Treasury Stock as Post-Vesting Allotment Type Stock-Based 

Compensation (FY2022 First RSU)” 

 

We hereby announce that the press releases, “Disposal of Treasury Stock as Post-Vesting 

Allotment Type Stock-Based Compensation (FY2021 Second RSU)” (the “FY2021 Second 

RSU Disclosure”) and “Disposal of Treasury Stock as Post-Vesting Allotment Type Stock-

Based Compensation (FY2022 First RSU)” (the “FY2022 First RSU Disclosure”), issued on 

June 28, 2023, shall be modified as follows. 

Particulars: 

 

1. Corrections to the FY2021 Second RSU Disclosure  

 

Corrections to “2. Summary of Treasury Stock Disposal” (Corrected portions are underlined) 

 

Matters to be Corrected After Correction Before Correction 

(2) Class and Number of 
Shares to be Disposed 

953,132 shares of common 
stock of the Company 

953,244 shares of common 
stock of the Company 

(5) Total Amount of 
Disposal Price 

JPY 510,592,812 JPY 510,652,811 

(6) Scheduled Grantees 
(Scheduled Allottees) 

Directors, corporate officers 
and employees, etc. of the 
Company’s group companies: 
123 person(s); 307,715 shares 

Directors, corporate officers 
and employees, etc. of the 
Company’s group 
companies: 123 person(s); 
307,827 shares 

 

 



2. Corrections to the FY2022 First RSU Disclosure 

 

Corrections to “2. Summary of Treasury Stock Disposal” (Corrected portions are underlined) 

 

Matters to be Corrected After Correction Before Correction 

(2) Class and Number of 
Shares to be Disposed 

1,161,196 shares of common 
stock of the Company 

1,161,412 shares of common 
stock of the Company 

(5) Total Amount of 
Disposal Price 

JPY 622,052,697 JPY 622,168,408 

(6) Scheduled Grantees 
(Scheduled Allottees) 

Directors, corporate officers 
and employees, etc. of the 
Company’s group companies: 
130 person(s); 404,612 shares 

Directors, corporate officers 
and employees, etc. of the 
Company’s group 
companies: 130 person(s); 
404,828 shares 

 

 

End 

This document is not intended to, and does not, constitute an offer to sell, or a solicitation of an offer to buy, the 

securities described above. The securities described above have not been and will not be registered under the United 

States Securities Act of 1933, as amended (the “Securities Act”), and may not be offered or sold in the United States 

absent registration or an applicable exemption from registration requirements under the Securities Act. The securities 

described above will not be publicly offered or sold in the United States. 

 


